
 

 

 John A. Logan Camp #26 

Sons of Union Veterans of the 

Civil War 

 

Camp Minutes 

Meeting at Memorial Hall 

December 3, 2014 

  

 

The meeting was called to order by Cmdr. Thompson at 7:34 pm. 12 members present: Steve Aarli, Philip 

Brening, Hugh DeGroff, Terry Dyer, Stephen Haight, Richard Hoovler, Bill Johnson, David Johnson, Jon 

McGinty, Philip Thompson, John Wade, and Paul Zeien. Six guests: Carol Dyer, Jen Dyer, Donna Johnson, 

Barbara Stucker, Sue Johnson, Xander Johnson. 

Br. Dyer led the membership in the opening prayer. 

Br. Zeien called the roll of the membership. 

 

Officers Reports: 

Secretary: Br. McGinty motioned to accept the November minutes. Br. Wade 2
nd

. Carried. 

Treasurer: We have a balance of $1210.08 in the account as of 12/03/2014. Br. McGinty motioned to accept 

the Treasurer’s Report as presented. Br. Wade 2
nd

.Carried. 

Previous Balance $1210.08 

    

  

Ending Balance $1208.08 

 

Sickness & Distressed: 

Br. Holter is still recovering Cmdr. Thompson asked that the members keep him in their thoughts and prayers. 

Membership: 
No Report. 

Publicity: 

No Report. 

Signals: 

No Report. 

Bylaws: 

Br. Aarli reported on the department changes and reviewed the camp bylaw change proposal. Br. McGinty 

moved to accept the proposed bylaw changes. Br. Haight 2
nd

. Motion Carried. 

ROTC: 

No Report. 

Graves Registration: 

Br. Aarli received a phone call from a person in Paducah KY stating that their ancestor’s headstone was 

damaged in Murphysboro, IL. Br. Aarli forwarded the information to the Bellville Camp. 

Eagles: 

No Report. 

Monuments/Memorials: 

No Report. 

Welfare: 

No Report. 

Communications: 

No Report. 

Old Business: 
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Br. Dyer reported on the Veterans Dinner. The event went well there were over 700 people in attendance. The 

speaker was excellent and the camp had two tables and a display. 

New Business: 

Br. Johnson received an Accommodation Award from Cmdr. Thompson for his service to the camp. 

Installation of new 2015 Camp Officers was performed by Installing Officer Terry Dyer. 

The camp thanked Cmdr. Thompson for organizing this year’s dinner at the Stockholm Inn.  

Br. Hoovler asked if the camp would consider carrying the flag at the 2015 Shrine Circus. More information to 

come. 

Br. Dyer and Br. Zeien presented information about the Boone County Lincoln Day Dinner. Lots of discussion 

ensued due the political nature of the event. All that attend will be considered independent re-enactors. 

Br. Haight reminded everyone about the Lincoln Re-enactment in Springfield and suggested that all wishing to 

attend register now. 

Sister Stucker presented to the membership that Belvidere was going to be having their annual Stroll event in 

downtown Belvidere. 

Br. Hoovler informed the membership of the upcoming Military Re-enactment Fest 

Patriotic Instructor: 
Br. McGinty reported on December of 1864. 

SVR: 
No Report. 

 

Br. Dyer led the membership in the closing prayer. 

 

Cmdr. Johnson closed the meeting at 9:00 p.m. according to protocol. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Paul T. Zeien Jr. 

Secretary / Signal Officer / Eagle Scout Coordinator / ROTC Coordinator 

Department Signals Officer / Senior Vice Commander 

National Photographer 


